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Remington 700 243 Rifle 

Discussion Thread 

Response (Chris) 2/13/2006 11:56:43 AM 

Dear Mr. Browning, 

Thank you for your patience. Your Model 700 was produced in 1973. Your firearm has not been involved in a 

recall. Your rifle was originally installed with a bolt-lock, which means you have to put the safety switch on 

fire before you can open the bolt. We are offering a conversion at a special price if you would like your 

firearm converted, so that you can open the bolt at anytime with the safety on safe. To view more details 

regarding this modification, go to: 

http://www.remington.com/Safety_Modification_Program/remington_safety.htm 

No matches were found. 

Customer (Hooker Browning) 2/8/2006 7:30:17 PM 

I have a much older 243 rifle (probably from the 70's) that you need to take the safety off to unload it (serial 

number 6574108.) I have a friend who has a 700 model that accidentally discharged when he was unloading it. I 

want to find out whether the one I have is subject to the recall that he told me about. 

BARBER - RE 0011661 

~ 
0 
0 
1--l 
1--l 

°' 0 
1--l 


